
Colin Mckeown 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Good afternoon Chris. 

Sharon Mulhern 
24 September 2020 13:49 
Chris Boomer; DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org 
Denise Dickson; Development Plan Team 
Local Development Plan 2030 - Draft Plan Strategy Re-consultation 
Letter from Mid Ulster Council.pdf; MUDC Draft PS - Council response 190419 
(signed).pdf 

Thank you for your letter dated 16th July 2020 to the Council regarding the re-consultation on your Draft 

Plan Strategy. 

Please see attached our previous submission. The Council does not wish to make any further comment on 

the Draft Plan Strategy. 

Regards Sharon 

Principal Planning Officer/Local Development Plan Manager 

,A� Causeway 
1'{@ Coast & Glens

@ Borough Council 
www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk 
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